
September 4, 2024

 

Dear Second Grade Families,

 

Welcome Back to School! I am so excited to be a part of your child's 2nd grade experience for 
the 2024-2025 academic school year! I am positive that we will have a fun and successful year. I 
will be working with the students in ELA, Mathematics, Science and Social Studies.  I look 
forward to getting to know each one of my students. As a second grade teacher my objective is to
assist your children in achieving all of their academic goals that I will set with them this year. I 
expect that they will have many successes!

 

It is important to be sure that the students are prepared and ready to learn everyday. I will be 
reviewing all of the expectations that we have at Forest Street School and specifically in second 
grade with the children throughout the school year. We will be working diligently to ensure that 
the students adjust back into the school setting seamlessly after summer break.

 

 I believe that when the teacher, student, and parent/guardian work together it is a recipe for 
success! When we all communicate and plan together it makes all goals reachable. It is so 
important to ensure your child’s success. That said, please contact me with any questions or 
concerns. The best way to reach me is using Class Dojo (the app can be downloaded on your 
phone and invites were sent out through email or text message). I can also be reached through 
email. (sbarroan@orange.k12.nj.us) 

I am looking forward to meeting each of you at our Open House on Monday September 9th from 
6pm-8pm.

We are going to have an exciting and rewarding year!

Mrs. Brennan
Mrs. Brennan
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